
NEW Hallam Planning Application 

Action Required! 
Hallam have now submitted a NEW planning application for the Land North of the 
Hills, this time for up to 100 properties. 

If you are against this development proposal, then you will be interested in the 
following: 

 It is a NEW APPLICATION, not a revision to the previous one and therefore 
NO PREVIOUS OBJECTIONS COUNT 

 If the number of objections to this application are significantly lower than 
the previous one, that could give Hallam “evidence” to point at to show they 
have addressed the residents’ concerns and we are no longer opposed to the 
development 

 If you are against this development you must submit a NEW OBJECTION 

 Deadline for submission of objections is 24th May 13.  

 Grimsargh Parish Council (GPC) will submit our objection to the 
development, focussing primarily on the “Area of Separation” – Policy 19 of 
the Central Lancashire Core Strategy – now fully adopted as of July 12. 

 Every individual letter, email or on-line objection counts. Petitions do not 
count as multiples – nor do copied/identical letters – they only count as 
single submissions. There can be more than one submission per household 

 
Further details, including how to object can be found via our website – see the 
“Latest News” and “Planning Matters” pages. Postal objections should quote 
planning application number 06/2013/0245 and be posted to: Planning 
department, Preston City Council, Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL 
 
Please contact the Parish Council if you have any queries or need any assistance  
 
Eileen Murray, Chairman - Grimsargh Parish Council 
01772 655812, eileen.murray@grimsarghparishcouncil.org 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website:  www.grimsarghparishcouncil.org 
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